
 

 

{Date} 

Senator Spearman 
401 S. Carson Street 1-174 
N Las Vegas, NV 89031 

Dear Senator Spearman, 

The Nevada Commission for the Persons who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing would to say 
THANK YOU.  Because of your hard work and dedication over the past several years advocating 
for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing community, the Deaf and Hard of Hearing community is now 
enjoying the greater opportunity and a more accessible world.   

It has been a long road to create the Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing community, 
but it would not have happened without your unwavering supports.  The Commission has 
evolved over the past few years, and it’s now in a good position to provide additional supports 
to the Deaf and Hard of Hearing community 

Again, a sincere thank you for your support and determination and the Commission wish you 
best wishes in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Wilcox       Susan Beckett 
Chair        Vice Chair 


